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PETER WALSH WRITES AND SPEAKS ON
MULTIJURISDICTIONAL PRACTICE OF LAW

Attorney Peter Walsh has published an article titled “Multijurisdictional Practice of Law Issues
in Estate Planning,” in the June, 2013 issue of the national estate planning magazine Estate
Planning (an RIA Publication). The article addresses the complex issue of the extent to which
an estate planning attorney may provide legal services to a resident of a state in which the
attorney is not licensed. Peter has lectured on this subject to Milwaukee Bar Association
(February, 2012) and the Estate Planning Section of Wisconsin State Bar (November, 2011).

Peter’s interest in this area springs from his own multijurisdictional estate planning practice.
As an attorney licensed to practice law in Wisconsin, Illinois, and Florida, Peter regularly
provides legal assistance to residents of these states, and he has extensive experience with
nuances of the laws of each state.

Peter is a member of the Trust and Succession Planning and Business Law practice groups of
O’Neil, Cannon, Hollman, DeJong & Laing. Licensed in Wisconsin, lllinois, and Florida and with
a Masters of Law degree in taxation, Peter assists clients in all areas of tax and estate
planning.
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